NAMING OF ROADS AND RIGHTS-OF-WAY

The Committee received a report on concerns expressed by the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board
in relation to the current policy and process for the naming of roads and rights-of-way.

The Committee resolved:

(1)  To host a seminar with the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to discuss items referred to the
Regulatory and Consents Committee at the 27 July 2002 Council meeting.

(2)  That the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board be asked to host a community forum to discuss
issues of relevance to the Regulatory and Consents Committee.



